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Integer metus. 

Lorem. 
Non leo: 

Michael happily bounces 

for the first time in the  

jumpy swing. 

Human development is an amazing thing! The first week for the 

babies, it was new smells, new touches, new tastes, new sights, and 

new caregivers. Now after only a month into the new school year, the 

babies have adapted spectacularly. It is clear to us that they feel 

comfortable with their new surroundings and teachers. We are greeted 

each morning with what we believe to be a smile of recognition from 

the babies. The babies are getting to know one another as well. The 

infant team have been thinking about and researching materials that 

bring us together. One good example of this is the wooden play 

“gym”. This is just the right height for Casper and Robert to lean on to 

help them stand up which attracts the smaller babies who are laying  

down on the floor to play with the toys hanging from the gym. We also 

try to support a familiarity with one another by facing babies towards  

each other when they are having tummy time.  

 

Reminders and Thank You’s: 

• Thanks to parents for 

quick responses to our 

various requests! 

• Thanks to Paula and Britta 

for the many morning 

treats! 

• Please be sure to sign in 

and out each day. 

• Please bring in wipes next 

week we are running low. 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING?? 

YOGA/MASSAGES 

MIRRORS/LIGHT 

CLAY 

CRAWLING 

EATING 


